
October 2021 YN eLetter 

Welcome Back! 

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Young Numismatists October 2021 E-Letter.  We will 
have our next meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday October 8, 2021.   As always, PLEASE let me know if you are going or not 
(gluemark@gmail.com), so we can start on time or wait if you are running a few minutes late! 

October’s Meeting in classroom: (Masked and Vaxed adults – Masks for YNs) 

It will be like a party to see everyone in person!  We will discuss what is new.  I hope to hand out Christmas Gifts from 
2020!  And, we will present the Summer Adventure!  I can’t wait to see them in person. 

Website relating to coins, bills, numismatics, etc.:  

Check out the newly designed U.S. Mint Kids site:   https://www.usmint.gov/learn/kids 

 

Let me know what you think! 

YNs:  Presidential Dollars from WCNS:   A.J. & Aidan Please let me know if you are going so you can receive your 
Presidential Dollars! 

SHOW & TELL:  Starts next month! 

MEMBERSHIP: 
WCNS membership normally runs from Jan-Dec.  WCNS supports the YN program and is the main reason we receive all 
the cool numismatic goodies (Coins, tokens, notes, prizes).  Remember, if you are a member in good standings, you will 
receive the goodies!  
  
Wrap-Up 
Always remember to bring your "Short Snorter" to our meetings.  You'll never know when you will be asked to present 
your Short Snorters to receive a prize. 

 
Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. 
  
Here is a list of potential (subject to change) topics for upcoming meetings: 
  
November 12:  TBA 
December 10:  Fun with Coins! 
  
We meet at St. Joseph's Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS web site 
at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and link to our previous e-letters. 
  
As always, you can contact me by email: gluemark@gmail.com to discuss coins, notes or other ideas! 
- Mark. 
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